
Dear Families, 


Welcome to 2nd Grade! My name is Ms. Witt and I am so very excited to be your child’s teacher 
this year. As the beginning of the year is quickly approaching, I wanted to reach out to 
introduce myself and provide some information as we head into the school year. 


A little bit about me… I grew up right here in Doylestown and I am a proud graduate of Central 
Bucks School District! I received my Bachelors Degree in Early Childhood Education from the 
University of South Carolina and I have spent the past four years teaching 1st grade in 
Philadelphia. I am so excited to join the amazing team at Kutz this year. 


Currently, I live in Montgomery County with my fiancé Nick and our dog, Theo. Nick and I met 
while both attending CB South and we are getting married in November of 2024. In my free 
time, I love reading (thrillers are my favorite!), cooking, and spending time with my family and 
friends. 


2nd Grade is a fun year filled with so many wonderful learning activities to celebrate. My most 
important goal is to create a classroom community where your child is a valued and integral part 
of our family of learners. It is my hope that you will support and encourage this vision at 
home.

 

I’m sure your child may be curious to find out who is in their class this year, so I will be 
sending out our class list and some more information in the coming days. Additionally, our supply 
list is attached below. 


I am so excited to learn and grow with you this school year!


Ms. Leslie Witt



